SLINGSBY WEBSITE AND NEWSLETTER GROUP

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

held on Tuesday 18th October 2011 at 7pm
in the Sports Club

MINUTES

1. Present: Jon Boots, Geoff Brooks, Keith Buck, George Dudzinski, Richard Flint (Committee members), Carol Buck (Committee member designate), Sue Birkbeck, Sheila Richards, Pat Thompson (residents).

2. Apologies: Ann Wilson

3. Welcome and introduction: Jon Boots (acting Chairman) welcomed residents to this, the first AGM of the Group, and introduced the members of the Management Committee.
4. Chairman’s report: The Chairman’s report was delivered by Jon Boots and accepted by those present. It is attached at Annex A.
5. Newsletter editor’s report: The Newsletter editor’s report was presented by Keith Buck and accepted by those present. It is attached at Annex B.
6. Webmaster’s report: The Webmaster’s report was presented by Richard Flint and accepted by those present. It is attached at Annex C.

7. Treasurer’s report: Carol Buck presented the accounts for the year to date. These were accepted and are attached at Annex D.

8. Approval of draft constitution: The draft, which had been previously agreed by the Management Committee, was made available to the residents present. It was formally approved by the meeting and is attached at Annex E.
9. Election of officers: The following officers were duly proposed, seconded and elected by the meeting:

- continuing in their existing roles:
Newsletter editor: Keith Buck

Webmaster: Richard Flint

Secretary: Jon Boots


- elected into new roles:
Chairman: George Dudzinski

Treasurer: Carol Buck.

Jon Boots, Secretary 21 Oct 2011
